
 

FEBRUARY 1, 2022 
 The Board of Supervisors of Clinton County, Iowa, met. Present were Supervisors Determann, Irwin and Srp. 
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

 9:00 A.M.  Broadband study presentation  
 

10:00 A.M.  Clinton County Public Library Association presentation 
The Supervisors will receive an update from the library association. 
 

 10:30 A.M.  ARP/Budget Discussion with possible action 
 The Supervisors discussed ARP funding and the fiscal year 2023 budget. 
 

MOTION by Supervisor Srp to commit ARP funding to and proceed with the Administration Building second floor 
restroom remodel, the Administration Building ceiling tile replacement project, the Administration Building water 
softener project and the Courthouse parking lot project.  
 

Roll Call: Srp: Yes; Irwin: Yes; Determann: Yes.    Motion carried.  
   

The Board of Supervisors adjourned to meet on Thursday, February 3, 2022. 
 

Eric Van Lancker, County Auditor           Tom Determann, Chairperson 
 

-APPROVED- 
___________________________      ____________________________ 
County Auditor             Chairperson 


